
Senator Joyce Fairbairn Middle School is preparing for its fall opening.

An open house has been set for March 20, from 6:30-8 p.m. at Chinook High 
School, with members of the Board of Trustees and Fairbairn staff.

A number of topics will be covered, including boundaries for the new school, 
construction updates, features included in the new building and details 
surrounding registration dates and plans for transitioning students in the fall.

Senator Joyce Fairbairn Middle School 
OPEN HOUSE - TUESDAY, MARCH 20 CHINOOK 

HIGH SCHOOL - 6:30-8 P.M.


